

July 6, 01

11:50 am.

+C from Kate Snider / Keith

Smith spoke w/ Elizabeth L. →

Kate: • agree that DOE won't ~~need~~ be expected to "reach concurrence" on Monday.

Kate: • focus on Des Moines on Monday.

• Paul Fendt hopes to be able to ~~submit~~ ^{submit} info for Miller (Walke) on Monday.

• Des Moines - graphs ← (Paul working on vault feasibility on.)

• review Des Moines info on Monday.

• look @ 2yr - 7day low flow logic.

AR 023803

• biologists -

may ^{have} a biologist there

Ann: • told her we would listen but wouldnt be able to provide feedback. (not enough notice to get our biologists there)

• scope biologic "defensibility" of using 2yr, 7-day low flows.

• Discussed Walker Creek

• non-contiguous area 7

Ann: • IF Port wants DOE feedback / input, then Paul needs to more clearly define the issue for Erolina

IF not, then the Port goes ahead
& Ecology will evaluate the issue
when the work is done - and deal with
it as necessary.

Ann: Reminded them Ecology
~~was~~^{is} looking for all of the backup
information agreed to
in the June 25th mtg. in the
format requested.

AR 023804